State of South Carolina
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Nikk1 R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
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October 30, 2016

Chief Willie L. Johnson
Greenville, South Carolina

Dear Chief Johnson,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I would like to send congratulations as family and
friends gather to share their appreciation for you and your service to the Greenville community.
This is quite an honor, and it is one that you have earned through your longtime career in law
enforcement and in your role as the 23" Chief of Police for the City of Greenville. From your
courageous military service in Vietnam to your extensive involvement in civic affairs, you have
had a positive impact that will last for generations to come. Michael and I thank you for all you
have done to make the Palmetto State a better place to live, work, and learn, and we wish you the
best going forward. God bless.




